

## **NEW MEETING PLACE**

We are getting ready for our third monthly meeting here in the new Denver IMF Cancer Support Group. At our first meeting we had 12 participants and we all got to know each other a bit, sharing our stories. At our second meeting we had a speaker, Dr. Tomer Mark, the new director of plasma cell disorders at the University of Colorado. Dr. Tomer had a fresh perspective on myeloma treatment and what they are doing there at U of Colorado Med Center in Aurora. We really had a chance to listen, ask questions and pick his brain. The second part we again shared where we are in our journeys.

Our next meeting will be Saturday, September 9, from 9-11 a.m. and it will be at our new venue:

> Kaiser Permanente's FRANKLIN MEDICAL CENTER 2045 Franklin Street, Basement Level, HEYER ROOM Denver, CO 80205

It is just west of Presbyterian-St. Luke's Hospital, on Franklin Street. You can park on street and enter via front door. OR there is a large parking lot to the west of this building. You can park there, accessing building indoors from there. You will go thru a long hallway with the pharmacy, etc. Once in the main building, look left and you will see a bank of elevators through an archway. Take an elevator downstairs to Heyer Room.

Feel free to email me or give me a call if you would like to chat.

## LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE ON SEPTEMBER 9th.

Sarah Kelzenberg, Group Facilitator denver@imfsupport.org 602-565-1977